

Dear Parents,

It is with regret that we inform you that the YMCA will not be holding a CIT program this summer due to licensing restrictions and regulations. We know this program has been a valuable one to both the Y and CIT families over the years; however, we are required to stay compliant with our governing licensing agency (the Department of Early Education & Care).

The Y acknowledges that there is a definite lack of programming for the 14-15 year olds and we will remain diligent in maintaining that focus as one of our top priorities.

If there are any questions in regards to this, please do not hesitate to call me directly at 534-5631,  $\times 109$ .

Sincerely,

Cheryl Labrie
Director of Child Care